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ON THE wCLLgY CCl. IIIEE
Each year the Isabelle Baker Wooley Memorlal contributes a certain
sum of money to Senninzton College with the understanding that this
money will be used for the advancement of contemporary music.

The Wooley Committee has been established to decide upen the dis-

tribution of these funds.

One traditional purpose hss heen the commissioning of an original
work to be performed at the graduation ceremony each year. The
composer 1is chosen by the graduating class in conjunction with the
music faculty. There is also money for concerts and lectures by

visiting artists, for small student scholarships in the field of

muslc, and any other musical activity furthering involvement and

interest in contemporary rmusic at 3Bennington, during the year.

The Wooley Committee (though not completely devoid of its own ideas)
1s open to new suggestions by any member of the college community.
We urge you to submit your ideas and/or desires on the space below
and deposit it in Box 267.

October 5 G.K., E.S.
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